Columbia
Fwd: Airbnb

Patrick Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>

Jessie Yankee <jessie@jessieyankee.com> Wed, Oct 23, 2024 at 8:18 AM
To: Patrick Zenner <Patrick.Zenner@como.gov>

Hi Mr. Zenner, | wanted to share this letter of support sent over by one of my regular tenants in support of my case for 121
West Blvd tomorrow night. Thank you!

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Margaret Sundheim <sundheim4@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Oct 22, 2024 at 9:50 PM

Subject: Airbnb

To: jessie@jessieyankee.com <jessie@jessieyankee.com>

Thank you for providing our family a home away from home. We have two children who attend college here. Since we
live in Minnesota we make several trips to Columbia each year. This Airbnb is a familiar comfortable home where we can
all gather and spend time with each other. It has been such an important part of our family’s Columbia experience.

This Airbnb allows us to spend extended time in Columbia while an extended stay in a hotel would be cost prohibitive.
Not only do we want to see our children but we also enjoy being a part of the Columbia community. We enjoy supporting
the local businesses, restaurants, colleges and universities.

We both work remotely from home. Working in one hotel room is not conducive to both of us taking work calls and Zoom
meetings. This home has provided the space needed to work, relax and to spend much needed time catching up with our
children.

Margaret and Jeremy Sundheim
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